
Cornwall and Isles of Scilly Primary Schools Declare Climate 
Emergency 

  

29th November 2019 
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Newlyn School, in collaboration with primary and secondary schools in 
Cornwall and the Isles of Scilly, has formally agreed to declare a climate 
emergency TODAY Friday 29th November. 
  
The climate emergency is the biggest challenge facing our planet and future 
generations. To have a significant impact we need to do more than make 
symbolic statements - we need to turn warm words into impactful actions. 
Newlyn School has made a commitment to the Green Charter for Schools and 
we will do all that we can to achieve its aims. 
  
For more information about the Green Charter please go to our school 
website.   
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Best Wishes 
  
Isabel Stephens 
 
Headteacher 
Newlyn School 
 


